
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND 

CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s regularly 
scheduled Planning Commission meeting at 6:30 p.m. has been 
CANCELLED for THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2014. 
 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing 
previously noticed and continued to the February 20, 2014 regular 
meeting of the West Hollywood Planning Commission, is officially 
continued to Thursday, March 20, 2014 on the following application: 
 
LOCATION: 8497-8499 Sunset Boulevard 
 Karma Mixed-Use Project, West Hollywood, California. 
 
REQUEST:  Applicant is requesting to subdivide one previously 
approved mixed-use project into thirteen separate air-space parcels, 
including ten condominiums, one affordable housing unit, one 
commercial unit, and one billboard sign. 
 
PERMIT(S): Tentative Tract Map, and any other required permits. 
 
 
 
 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Planning Commission will 
be held on Thursday, March 6, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., at West Hollywood 
Park Public Meeting Room – Council Chambers, 625 N. San Vicente 
Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 


